MINUTES OF THE UNIVERSITY FACULTY, DECEMBER 9, 1963

The University Faculty met in regular session at 4 p.m., Monday, December 9, 1963, in the Student Center Theater. Chairman Weaver presided.

The Chairman presented a request that Mr. Grant, a student worker on the Kernel, be permitted to sit in the Faculty meeting. The University Faculty approved the request.

The minutes of November 11, 1963, were approved as circulated.

Dean Slone presented a request from the College of Pharmacy for reinstatement of Mr. Charles Edward McDonald into the University of Kentucky so that he might shadmission to another College of Pharmacy and make a fresh start. He stated that Mr. McDonald was dropped from Arts and Sciences in February of 1961 after four semesters and one summer session. He was readmitted in February, 1961 and continuantil he was admitted to the College of Pharmacy in the fall of 1962 and was drop at the end of the first semester. He is now attending Georgetown College and is ranking second or third in the classes he is taking. The Faculty approved the request to reinstate Mr. Charles Edward McDonald so that he can seek admission to another College of Pharmacy.

The Chairman presented President Oswald who discussed the roles of the commodileges and their relationship to the University, after which he answered Facult questions. The Faculty expressed its appreciation to Dr. Oswald.

The meeting adjourned at 5:00 p.m.

Charles F. Elton Secretary 196

and exc con lis

Fa Ma La Po Ge E: Cl

G

R: Di Ke

W:

Ro

Ca Do Jo

Al Ad Ro

E